
August 16, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: DO NOT REDOCKET 
Docket UE-220550—Advice 22-03—Demand Response Programs 

On July 22, 2022, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submitted a 
proposed tariff sheet for Schedule 106—Demand Response Programs.  In response to feedback 
received from Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Staff, PacifiCorp is now 
submitting replacement tariff pages to include additional information regarding the structure and 
communication for future changes or new programs under Schedule 106.   

Please direct any questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
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